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M E M O R A N D U M  

 
To:  Members of the Governing Council 
From: Cristina Oke, Assistant Secretary of the Governing Council 
Date: June 21, 2002 
Re:  Governing Council Meeting - Thursday, June 27, 2002 at 4:30 pm 
  
 
(a) Agenda Package  
 
The Agenda package for the June 27 meeting is attached.   Please note that Report 
Number 119 of the Business Board will be finalized and linked to the Governing 
Council agenda prior to the meeting 
(http://www.utoronto.ca/govcncl/bac/details/gcdetail.htm#Anchor-Agenda-26893). 
 

 
 (b) Additional Material 
 
Two sets of documents have been included in members’ packages: 
• A set of letters on the subject of the academic plan of the Faculty Law. 
• A submission from the Law Alumni Coalition concerning the academic plan of the 

Faculty of Law.   A representative of the Law Alumni Coalition has been given 
permission to address the Council on this matter. 

 
 
Thank you. 
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